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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 1:55 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: HP14-002

Please post O’Kane’s message in the Dakota Access docket, HP14‐002, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 

-------------------------------------------  
From: Jean O'Kane[SMTP   
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 11:04:48 AM  
To: PUC  
Subject: Dakota Access Pipeline docket # HP14-002  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
As landowners in the path of the proposed Dakota Access Pipeline, we have been getting numerous phone calls 
from the Texas based company urging us to sign the easement to allow them to use our land for their 
pipeline.  They tell us that 80% of SD landowners have granted their permission, so the PUC ruling in favor of 
this is a foregone conclusion.  If so, why has the ruling not been publicly announced?  Also, if the State of Iowa 
has not given their permission, how is the proposed route even possible?  As people wishing to be good 
stewards of the land we are so fortunate to have, we would urge you to deny permission for this.  From our 
research into the matter, we feel the disadvantages outweigh the advantages both to us personally and to our 
state.  Please consider future generations as well as the present one.  Respectfully yours, Robert and Jean 
O'Kane  Hartford, SD 57033     docket#HP14-
002 




